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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Watch our Pharmacy First service webinar; CPhO writes to community pharmacy; Free clinical examination e-learning and otoscope training.
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Pharmacy owners and their teams can now watch the on-demand recording of our 'Pharmacy First: Getting to Know the Service' webinar, originally held last week with over 500 people in attendance.

This is the latest in our series of webinars to assist the pharmacy sector in preparing for changes to pharmacy services. This event provided the initial launch information for the Pharmacy First service, outlining the core details and how it will work.
The webinar explained the process used to develop the clinical pathways and PGDs, worked through one of the clinical pathways, explored the learning and development requirements, and described the accompanying digital systems that are in development.

If you were not able to attend the live event, or just want to re-watch, the recorded version is now available via the link below.









		Watch the webinar recording 






		






			Chief Pharmaceutical Officer writes to sector about Pharmacy First service
The Chief Pharmaceutical Officer (CPhO) for England, David Webb, has written to the community pharmacy sector about the Pharmacy First service in an end of year letter.

Whilst thanking pharmacy colleagues for making a “valuable contribution” to the NHS this year, the CPhO notes that the agreement of the national Pharmacy First service marks a “pivotal moment” for community pharmacy. Along with this letter, Mr Webb has also released a video clip with a message to community pharmacy professionals.

The letter follows on from Mr Webb's appearance at our 'Pharmacy First: Getting to know the service' webinar last week.

Read the CPhO's letter and watch his video message









		






			Free clinical examination training plus otoscope training webinar
With just over six weeks until the Pharmacy First service is due to start (on 31st January 2024); we're reminding community pharmacists that you can access NHS England funded Community Pharmacy Clinical Examination Skills training, which may be particularly helpful for supporting the delivery of this service.

The training (by CliniSkillsTM) includes e-learning, intended to supplement existing knowledge and skills to deal with a variety of presenting symptoms and to support the provision or expansion of pharmacy services.

CliniSkillsTM is also holding a webinar on 18th January 2024, 6-7.30pm on otoscope training, which will be of benefit to pharmacists when providing the acute otitis media clinical pathway of the Pharmacy First service.

Find out more
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